PRACTICE PSAT/SAT

Attention FHS Students! Do you need a little bit of extra practice before you take the PSAT on October 14 or the SAT on
October 3? If so, consider taking a full-length practice test on a Saturday (just like the real thing!) to build your test-
taking stamina, get familiar with the test content, and see where you need to improve most. On Saturday, September
19, Frontier High School will be offering a full-length PSAT for juniors or SAT for seniors with a pizza lunch afterward for
only $5.00! Your test scores will be delivered to you the following week on Friday, September 25, during your advisory.
You can sign up with Ms. Chirhart in the Counseling Office or Ms. Anthony in B104 and pay your fee to the Registrar, Ms.
Rawlings, in the front office.

What? A low-cost practice PSAT or SAT to prepare you for upcoming test administrations

Who? Any Junior and Senior FHS students who would like to prepare for standardized tests that affect scholarship and
college admissions opportunities

Where? Frontier High School
When? Saturday, 9/19, from 7:45 AM until about 1:00 PM

How much? $5.00, including the practice test, a pizza lunch afterward, and your customized results delivered the
following week during advisory

****PLEASE BRING: pencils, a calculator, and a drink and snack****

Whether or not you take the practice test, please attend our four-day

' ‘ Boot Camp, offered the week prior to the October SAT and two weeks
prior to the PSAT — Monday, September 28 through Thursday, October 1.
We will review overall and content-specific testing strategies to get you

primed to perform your best on test day. You may attend as many
‘ sessions as you wish. If you haven’t been able to attend the PSAT Prep
1 1 class, this is your opportunity to get a crash course!
J No push-ups, we promise!

PSAT/ SAT BOOT CAMP SCHEDULE

Monday, 9/28 Tuesday, 9/29 Wednesday, 9/30 Thursday, 10/1
SAT Reading SAT Math 1 SAT Math 2 SAT Writing
PSAT Math 1 PSAT Writing PSAT Reading PSAT Math 2

Sessions will last from 3:00 — 4:30 PM, with a short break at 3:30.

Student Council will be providing snacks and drinks for sale, or you may choose to bring your own.



